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I am very troubled by attempts to continue to contest the results from the last Presidential election, to undermine
voters’ faith in the integrity of our electoral system, and to disenfranchise voters.

I am proud to live in a State where we have an excellent electoral process.

I urge election officials to continue to do all they can to support free and fair elections.

I am thankful that all elections officials have done to safeguard democracy this year.

Sherry Sommer
Louisville



